
July 24, 2024
To: Parents of Bus Riders (NEW AND RETURNING)
From: Rich Appel, Superintendent, School District of Horicon
RE: School Bus Registration 2024-25

The School District has worked with the City of Horicon and Johnson Bus Company to reduce costs and keep our
in town routes for the 2024-25. The reverse form must be completed by ANY potential bus student(s) in the
School District of Horicon. Please see the map below for in town bus stops. We ask that you complete this form
NO LATER THAN AUGUST 19, 2024. The bus company is requiring this information in order to plan the safest, most
efficient routes and procedures for all students. Please remember that if your child is expecting to ride the bus, in
town or out of town, the BUS REGISTRATION FORM IS REQUIRED EACH AND EVERY YEAR.

Horicon in town bus stops will be located at (see map below):
1. Whitty Park and Mallard Court areas – pick up at intersection of Nebraska and Lake Streets
2. Intersection of Washington Street and Clinton Street (HWY 33) – pick up behind the funeral home
3. Intersection of Main Street and Meadow Park Drive
4. St. Stephen Lutheran School – pick up at main doors on Palmatory Street

Sincerely,

Rich Appel
District Administrator
School District of Horicon
rappel@horicon.k12.wi.us


